
From: Dietz, Sidney 
Sent: 12/24/2013 3:33:29 PM 
To: Michael.Campbell@cpuc.ca.gov (Michael.Campbell@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: Re: Fwd: A Message From Administrative Services: Restack Construction project 

Classic. I love the ones that almost make sense to send out. 
Original Message 

From: Michael Campbell 
To: Sidney Bob Dietz 
Sent: Dec 24, 2013 2:37 PM 
Subject: Fwd: A Message From Administrative Services: Restack Construction project 

FYI 

Begin forwarded message: 

From: "Lachney, Vickie A." <vickie.lachney@.cpuc.ca.gov> 
Date: December 24, 2013, 2:21:50 PM PST 
To: ALL SF <ALL_SF@cpuc.ca.gov> 
Subject: A Message From Administrative Services: Restack Construction project 
Reply-To: "Finger, Scott" <scott.fmger@cpuc.ca.gov> 
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A Message From Administrative Services: Restack Construction project 

Please be advised that the location of ADA parking spots will be temporarily changed for Friday, December 
27, to allow for restriping of the current ADA parking spaces. This is a one day change only, so if you have need 
for ADA parking that day, and have a valid blue placard, please see the garage attendant for direction. It has been 
determined that the temporary ADA parking will be where the Commissioners normally park. On Monday 
December 30, 2013 the ADA parking will be available for use at its usual location. 
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Vickie A. Lachney, Staff Information Systems Analyst 

Website Development and Administration 

CA Public Utilities Commission 

505 Van Ness Avenue 

San Francisco, CA 94102 

415.703.2454 

Do I seem terse? Blame the thumb keyboard. 
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